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Hillside Design Group, LLC, on behalf of Dundee Investments, LLC, requesting Major Site Plan approval for
construction of two retail buildings and a restaurant, and Conditional Use Permits for disturbance of wetland
buffers and for the proposed dumpster location, at 285-287 Loudon Road in the in the Gateway Performance
(GWP) District.  MBL: 111E/1/2; 111E/1/3; 111E/1/8-11
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